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 THE LINK 

 Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

It was lovely to welcome pupils back to school after 
what we hope was a good Easter break and that Year 
11 balanced revision for GCSE exams with some        
relaxation.  For Year 7, the foundation subjects exams 
begin next week, so revision should also be under way, 
using the resources signposted by their subject     
teachers to help focus their preparation. 

 

This week we were also pleased to welcome parents/
carers of year 6 children who requested a tour of our 
school following confirmation that their child had been 
offered a place in September 2022.   Over the            
remainder of this term, further transition work will take 
place, including a day where year 6 children will be  
invited to attend our school, followed by an               
information evening for parents & carers.  After 2 years 
of Covid restrictions limiting our transition work, it    
really is lovely to be able to do these things in person 
again. 

 

Finally, you should have received an electronic copy of 
the joint letter from Mrs Godden and Mr Johnson to 
update you on the merger of the two Trusts, along with 
the document providing the member schools' pen   
portraits.  We are excited by the prospect of greater 
collaboration opportunities that the merger will offer 
for our pupils and staff. 

 

With best wishes for a lovely Bank Holiday weekend. 

 

John Parr 

Headteacher 

    Accelerated Reader  

Important DofE dates for your diary 

BRONZE AWARD 

Practice expedition Saturday 21st May - Sunday 22nd 
May 

Main expedition Saturday 11th June - Sunday 12 June 

SILVER AWARD 

Bi-Weekly sessions starting Week A Wednesday 16th         
February 3.30-4.30pm- in B4 

Practice expedition Friday 25th, Saturday 26th , Sunday 
27th March 

Main expedition Friday 8th, Saturday 9th, Sunday 10th 
July 

Date for your Diary 

There will be a school PTFA meeting at 7.30pm on 
17th May. Further details will be sent out nearer the 

time.  

Year 7 

Rachel Beever 

Ella Johnson 

Izy Lowe 

Enrichment Week 

Please  can parents check their payment schedule for 

enrichment week as there are a few overdue           

payments. This is for Preseli, London and Bushcraft. 

Thank you. 

Ski Trip 

We are pleased we are able to launch the Ski trip for 

Year 7 in December 2023. All expressions of interest 

need to be returned by Sunday 15th May. 
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